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We are very excited as the school will soon be handed 
to us. We’re disappointed that we won’t be able to 
show you around in person before your first day in 
September but there will be a virtual tour for you to  
see before the Induction evening. 
  
We are looking forward to setting up the parent and 
student tours in the first few weeks of term so that you 
and your parents will be able to see the school together. 

Induction Evenings 
6th & 7th July 2021 
Due to COVID restrictions not being 
lifted we are now going to have to 
adapt our induction evening so that 
we can operate safe social 

distancing.  This will mean that we 
can only allow 1 Parent/
Guardian along with the  
Deer Park student to attend.   
We are trying very hard to ensure 
this is not a virtual evening so 
would appreciate your support 
with is.  

 

Mask wearing is  
advisable.  

Welcome Booklets  

Welcome Booklets for both students 
and parents are currently being 
published and printed and will be 
distributed via your Primary School.  
Look out for these at the beginning of 
July. 

We are also hoping that our new website will go live in 
the next 2 weeks.  We will let you know when it does.  

School Trip To Sir Harold Hillier Gardens  
On Tuesday 14 September 2021 we will all be visiting Sir Harold Hiller Gardens. You 
should arrive at school at 8.30am and we plan to return at approximately 2:45pm. Sir 
Harold Hiller Gardens have developed a one day programme for us made up of a range 
of exciting activities and problems set up throughout the Gardens, which are completed 
in small groups each with an accompanying adult leader.  These activities range from 
scientific, logical, physical, mathematical, and map reading skills which you will need to 
complete over the course of a day; they are designed to develop co-operation, 
confidence and teamwork.   
The cost is usually £14 per student but as a one off gesture, as you will be our first 
group of students in the school, we will be covering the cost for you.  

 Follow us on Instagram and Twitter 


